
 
 

 
 

Date: 25/05/2020 

Indore  

 

To  

The BSE Limited 

The Corporate Relationship Department,  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 

 

Subject: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and SEBI Circular 

SEBI/HO/CFD/CMD1/CIR/P/2020/84 dated May 20, 2020. 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am 

 

Pursuant to the Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing obligations and Disclosure Requirements), 

Regulations 2015 and SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/CFD/CMD1/CIR/P/2020/84 dated May 20, 

2020 we would like to inform you that in view of various directives/guidelines issued by the 

Central Government/ State Governments on the exemptions from lockdown, the company has 

resumed its manufacturing operations today i.e 25th May, 2020, adhering to the guidelines 

issued by State Government / Central Government. 

 

The Company will continue to accord utmost importance to the health and safety of its 

employees including compliance with all the directives of competent authorities issued in this 

behalf. 
 

Kindly take the same on record. 
 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 
 

for Gorani Industries Limited 

 

Sd/- 

Anil Gorani  

(Holding DIN: 00055540) 

(Whole-Time Director) 

Contact No. 9827025864 

 


